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The Digital Teaching & Learning Department is requesting approval to continue our partnership with SchoolAI, 
an AI-powered educational platform that has become an integral part of our district’s teaching and learning 
environment. 

Over the past year, SchoolAI has been widely adopted across our schools, with high levels of teacher and 
student usage. The platform has proven to be a valuable tool in enhancing student learning, streamlining teacher 
workflows, and providing meaningful data insights that help track and support student progress. In addition, the 
SchoolAI team has been highly responsive and supportive as a provider, working closely with us to ensure 
smooth implementation and ongoing success. 

Based on this positive experience, we are recommending the renewal of a 10-month contract for SchoolAI, 
covering the period from September 1, 2025, to June 30, 2026. The cost remains the same as last year at $4.30 
per student, reflecting our current enrollment, for a total of $142,330.00. This ensures that every student and 
educator in our district will continue to have full access to this platform. 

We believe maintaining this partnership will allow us to build on the strong foundation established this past year 
and further advance our efforts in integrating AI responsibly and effectively into teaching and learning. 

Thank you for your ongoing support of technology initiatives in Weber School District. If you have any questions 
or need additional details, please feel free to contact me at 801-476-5476. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Nick Harris 

Director, Digital Teaching and Learning 

Weber School District 

 

 


